
      
 

 

Spring 1                                   January 2021 
 

Pluto and Comets 
 

I hope that you all had managed to have some sort of break over the 

Christmas period, I know that it was a very different Christmas break 

for me. I know that many of you will have concerns and anxieties 

over the term ahead but I want you to know that we are here to you 

support you in whatever way we can. Please do not hesitate to email 

or telephone if there is anything that we may be able to help with. 

 

This half term is going to be a very different one for everyone, 

whether your children are in school or learning from home.  

 

This half term our topic will be ‘Space’. Each week will be focused 

around a different ‘Space’ story. We will be learning about the role of 

an astronaut, the names of all of the planets and facts about them. We 

will also be creating our own rockets and aliens. To find out more 

about our topic and what we will be learning, head over to the school 

website where you will find our ‘Autumn 2 Medium Term Plan’. 

 

Goole Classrooms 

Please make sure that you are signed up to Google Classrooms as all 

home learning will be uploaded on there. 

 

Mrs Eaton and the Early Years Team 

 
  

Please can we remind all parents to drop off and collect their children as 

quickly as possible to avoid congestion.  

 

 

Weekly Events 

Fridays 

We will continue to hold our 

virtual Star of the week 

assembly at 9am on Fridays.  

PE 

Children in school will 

continue to have PE on a 

weekly basis. More 

information will follow. 

  Donations 

If you are still attending 

school we would greatly 

welcome some household 

recycling materials, 

particularly kitchen roll 

tubes (please no toilets roll 

tubes) other items could 

include, yoghurt pots, 

boxes, plastic bottles etc. 

Please make sure they are 

clean. These items will be 

quarantined before they 

are used by children. 

 

Please Note 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please speak to 

myself or another member 

of staff. 


